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Lou Mansolillo

From: Greg Gerritt <gerritt@mindspring.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:48 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Testimony on H 5019

To the House Environment Committee,  PFAS is one of the most toxic substances on 
the planet.  Please remove any use of it from RI.  Thank you.  Greg Gerritt Providence 
RI 


